
The Durham Kennel Club held its regular monthly meeting 
on Fe~uary fifteenth with Dr. Hill presidingo 

After the reading and approval of the minutes, Dr. Hill 
reported to the Club the progress made in organizing the 
coming Show. 

Mrs. Cox announced tr~t a large number of advertisments 
for the catalog had been acquired and asked the help of 
all members in getting still more ads. 

Mr . Kepler, Obedience Chairman, reported that the spring 
Obedience Class was well under way with Mr. Harold Graves 
as instructor. 

Dr. Hill then turned the meeting over to Mr. Kepler who 
introduced Captain J. M. Thornton and Miss Ellen Fisher, 
both of Greensboro. 

Captain Thornton spoke to the Club giving the background 
of Obedience Training in North Carolina. Miss Fisher, 
who is the president of the Carolina Dog Training Club, 
told of some of her experiences in Obedience Training and 
demonstrated a few of the exercises with her Cocker 
Spaniel, Little Guy. Both speakers emphasized the great 
value of Obedience Training for every dog and his master. 

After a general discussion of dog training, the meeting 
was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~~/(!.~~JZ 

~~s. Rife Atwood 


